
September 11, 2012 

Noon  

 

The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 

members present: Sandra Mercier, Chair; Steve Stanley, Vice-Chair; Bobby Bearden; 

Terry Bramlett; and Lewis DeWeese. All members present. 

 

Lynn Burch, the Fannin County High School FCCLA sponsor, thanked the Board 

for supporting student participation in extracurricular events.  Mrs. Burch asked two 

students who attended the FCCLA National Leadership Conference held this past 

summer to share what they brought away from the conference.  Also, Anne Soriero, the 

Fannin County High School HOSA sponsor, thanked the Board for supporting students, 

and she asked four students to share their experiences from the national conference they 

attended this past summer.  

 

Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the meeting on Thursday, 

September 13, 2012. 

 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made 

by Terry Bramlett, seconded by Bobby Bearden, to adjourn subject to being called into 

special session by the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion 

carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________  

Sandra Mercier, Chairperson  

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

 Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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